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REPORT OF CIRCUIT MISSIONS COMMITTEE 
 TO CIRCUIT MEETING on TUES 5-9-17. 
 
CIRCUIT MISSIONS SUNDAY, which will be on 8-10-17, has had the venue  altered to 
PENLAN, and the timing altered to starting at 4.15pm, when Huw and Cerys Davies will 
introduce this year's New Circuit Project of OGOF ADULLAM, the theme being, 
"Supporting the Homeless in Central Swansea".  There will be a Video, possible testimonies 
by guests of Ogof Adullam,a dramatic reading, and a very large paper cross as the central 
feature with an activity for the congregation to place concerns, pictures etc on the cross.  The 
Bring  and Share Tea is at 5.15pm, and the Circuit Evening Worship is at 6.30pm.  Please 
note the later time than usual for the evening service, when the preacher will be Carl Roberts.  
 
 The Circuit has raised £1043-20p.for Mission  in Britain, a slight increase on last year, 
and       £ 806-12p For World Mission , both very good totals, so thanks for your generosity.   
      
 Sybil Smith , 
Circuit Missions Secretary.   
 

 


